
From: Bewdley Town Clerk 
Sent: 17 January 2013 10:37 
To: Bradley Gammond 
Cc: Rebecca Mayman 
Subject: RE: Wyre Forest DC Site Allocation & Policies and Kidderminster Central Area 

Action Plan - Hearing Statements 
 
Dear Mr Gammond 
 
Thank you for that message enclosing the Hearing Statement on behalf of Mr Bowdler and Mrs Migniuolo 
which indicates some difference with District Council’s suggested policy vis-à-vis affordable housing. 
 
Separately from the above however I can inform you that the Town Council have literally today now 
reached agreement with the District Council as to the wording about which they had expressed concerns 
last autumn. That is now covered by a further amendment to the Minor Amendments Schedule dated 
October 2012 the full details of which can shortly be given to you by the Planning Policy Manager or her 
colleagues. 
 
Having reached such common ground with the District Council I should be grateful if you would treat our 
representations as numbered SALPP 31 as applied to Policies SAL DPL1 and DPL2 as withdrawn. 
 
Regards 
 
Stephen Inman 
Town Clerk 
Bewdley Town Council 
The Guildhall 
Bewdley 
Worcs 
DY12 2AH 
  
Tel: 01299 400157 
Email: townclerk@bewdley.org.uk 
Website: www.bewdley.org.uk 
  
Normal days of work: Mondays, Tuesdays and Thursdays 
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